
Uptown Construction Update 

December 8, 2017 

 

Post Oak Boulevard – North Segment Construction / 610 to San Felipe 

• Tree planting will continue. Construction of sidewalks (including grade beams, paver base and 

pavers) will begin in the southbound lanes 

• Paving work continues in the northbound lanes moving past IMT Post Oak Residential toward the 

West Loop 

• Temporary sidewalks will continue to be installed in various locations 

• Hollyhurst will return to two-way traffic at the first of the year 

 

Post Oak Boulevard – Middle Segment Construction / San Felipe to Westheimer 

• The median between Locke Lane and Guilford will be excavated for pavement. 

• Paving of a small section near Westheimer will occur. 

• Back of curb work will begin in front of Post Oak Central. 

 

Post Oak Boulevard – South Segment Construction / Westheimer to Richmond 

• Completed the construction of the Hidalgo Pond sheet pile wall 

• Paving of the Hidalgo intersection will continue after Christmas 

• Sanitary sewer manholes will be installed from Fairdale to Hidalgo on the southbound side. 

• Pavement will begin to be removed in the southbound lanes by the Waterwall 

• Temporary sidewalks continue to be constructed 

 

Centerpoint, AT&T and other contractors continue the adjustment and relocation work in the area. 

   

 

All work subject to change based on weather conditions and utility conflicts. 

  

   

 


